WWJC, Augusta, WI
Public Notice!

On October 15, 2018, LBN, Inc. filed an application with the Federal Communications
Commission seeking consent to assign the license of non-commercial, educational FM station
WWIC, 101.5 MHz, Augusta, WI, to The Salvation Poem Foundation, Inc.

The officers and directors of LBN, Inc. are: Norman Bruce, Brandon Gann, and Larry
Klenc.

The officers and directors of The Salvation Poem Foundation, Inc. are: Joshua Abbott,
Kraig A. Kestner, Brennan McPherson, Matthew A. McPherson, Sherry L. McPherson, and Steve
McPherson.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection on the FCC’s public inspection
website at https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/.

This Public Notice aired on WWIC on the following dates and times:

October 22, 2018 @ 16:00
October 23, 2018 @ 16:00
October 24, 2018 @ 16:00
October 25, 2018 @ 07:23

Jeff Ozanne
Manager WWJC

: The text of this message must be broadcast on WWIC once a day for four (4) days during the one-week
period beginning October 22, 2018 and ending October 29 2018. Each broadcast must occur either (i) between 7:00
am and 9:00 am or (ii) between 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm. Please make a record of the date and time of each broadcast
and retain this record in the station’s files.

Because WWIJC is a non-commercial, educational station and the only FM station licensed to Augusta, W1,
this notice does not need to be published in an Augusta newspaper.



